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Clarification in response to question #14 in Addendum 1. 

The RFP response should follow the Response requirements which limits section B.  Letter of 
Interest specifically to 10 pages. All other sections do not have a page limit specified. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proposers are to acknowledge this addendum within their proposal.  Failure to do so 
may subject a proposer to disqualification. 
 

End of Addendum 2 
 

 


